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Ongoing:  
 

No 

Primary Sponsor:  
 

Herbold, Lisa 

Councilmembers:  
 

González; O'Brien 

Staff Analyst: 
 

Calvin Chow 

 

Date  Total SB TB LG BH LH RJ DJ MO KS 

 Yes           

No           

Abstain           

Absent           

 
Statement of Legislative Intent: 
 
The Port of Seattle is considering improvements to Terminal 5 to modernize the facility. As part of this 
project, the Port is considering implementation of shore power, a Terminal 5 quiet zone, and broadband 
back-up alarms to reduce the noise emitted from Terminal 5. 
 
This Statement of Legislative Intent (SLI) requests that SDOT work with the Port of Seattle, the Federal 
Railway Administration, and the railway companies doing business at Terminal 5, to extend the quiet zone 
from Terminal 5 to the Delridge Way/W Marginal Way intersection. 
 
The SLI requests that SDOT provide quarterly reports on this work to the Planning, Land Use, and Zoning 
Committee. 
 
 
 
Responsible Council Committee(s): Planning, Land Use and Zoning Committee 
 
Date Due to Council: March 31, 2017 
June 30, 2017 
September 31, 2017 
December 31, 2017 
 


